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North Cheshire Cruising Club 

Company Officials Reports - Health and Safety / Bar 

For Approval at Board Meeting  

Saturday 8 February 2025 

 

Health and Safety Advisor Report For NCCC – 10 December 2024 – James Wilson 

Nothing to Report 

NCCC Bar report (1st January to 30th January 2025)   

The bar takings during January are lower than December 2024’s this is possibly due to the bad weather 

we are having and members not being able to travel to the Clubhouse on the Arm.    

 

Bar takings for the above period:   

Friday Club Nights £270.75  

Work party and Sunday Lunches £  49.35  

Total £320.10  

 

Hopefully the challenges with the connectivity of the Wi-Fi and Sum-up (the till) have been resolved, if 

not this needs to be given priority as it raises difficulties when serving customers.    

 

At the last meeting it was decided to have two price lists, one for members and one for non-members 

(events) this has been done and is now displayed on the bar.  This conforms with the legal requirements 

of the licence.  The till has also been changed to show both sets of prices.   

  

We are in the process of re-designing the working area and look behind the bar, hopefully this will happen 

in the next few months.   

 

Thank you   

David   

 
 


